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Subject: Experience Using Shutoff Devices 

 

 As a response to your request regarding use of shutoff devices for ПГВ-

1000М-series steam generators, we are informing you that the Kalininskaya NPP 

does not have much experience using such devices. However, the experience we do 

have suggests that these devices work as intended throughout repair campaigns. 

 As for drawbacks, they are hard to install/dismantle, require use of polar 

cranes, and cause problems due to the need to find place for and store big sets of 

shutoff devices and special tools in the central hall during PPMs. 

 

 

Chief Engineer        I. N. Bogomolov 


